
 

  

Year 6 Group Photo …..SAY CHEESE! 
5 June 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The year 6 group photo will be taken at school on Tuesday 25 June 2019. The 
photo will be taken first thing after the morning bell, so can you please ensure 
your child arrives at school by 9am. Can we ask that all students wear their full 
school uniform on the day.  

 
Should you have any further queries concerning the Year 6 group photo, please 
contact the school. 
 
Bert Lo Campo       Cindy Maruncic 
Principal      Deputy Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershil-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 
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